
Up Coming Events 

The early years of a child’s life
are very important for their
health and development. Healthy
development means that children
of all abilities, including those
with special health care needs,
are able to grow up where their
social, emotional and educational
needs are met. 

Having a safe and loving home
and spending time with family,
playing, Singing, reading, and
talking are very important. Proper
nutrition, exercise, and sleep also
can make a big difference. 

Growth & Development
Resources 

Announcement
We are excited to welcome our children
back to school on Monday, August
18th,2025, As we prepare for a
successful and enriching year ahead. 

1.

FFCP will be closed on Labor Day,
Monday, September 1st.  Our teachers
will tell the children that this holiday
honors the contributions of community
workers. 

2.

Grandparents’ Day Celebration: FFCP
will be celebrating Grandparents' Day
on Friday, September 5th. This special
day is dedicated to honoring the love
and wisdom of our grandparents. 

3.

We are celebrating Firefighters
Appreciation Week on Monday
September 22nd to Friday 26th. We will
be hosting several exciting events and
activities to express our gratitude for
their tireless efforts and sacrifices.

4.

FFCP will be closed on Monday, October
13th in the observance of Columbus
Day. 

5.

We will be celebrating Halloween this
year on Friday, October 31st with a fun-
filled day of activities including Costume
Parade, Trick or Treating, games and
much more. 

6.

Back to School: Monday, August
18th
Labor Day: Monday, September 1st 
Grand Parents Day Celebration
Friday, September 5th 
Firefighter’s Appreciation Week, on
Monday, September 22nd to Friday
26th.
Columbus Day: Monday October
13th 
Halloween Celebration: Friday, 31st 
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